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School Fun Day 2024 i
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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

To celebrate the end of the school year, your child is invited to participate in a School Fun Day on Wednesday 18th
December. The School Fun Day will include two zones; an inflatable obstacle course and a foam dance party, where
students will dance in bubbles created by a foam cannon.

The foam used is biodegradable, environmentally friendly and safe to use. It will wash out of your child’s clothing. We
recommend that your child bring a change of clothes (swimwear, a t-shirt and towel) so that they can get wet and
messy in the bubbles. That's what the event is all about!

The staff will ensure that the foam that is created remains below waist height, however, wind and other factors can
cause the foam to land on the face. As the event is outdoors, your child will need to wear their sun hat and bring a
bottle of water.

Date Wednesday 18" December 2024

Cost NIL

What to Wear | Swimmers UNDER your sports uniform
Hat

Sunscreen

In Your Bag Towel

Rash Shirt or T-Shirt that can get wet
Underpants

Goggles (optional)

Plastic bag for wet clothes

If your child has asthma, please ensure they have their Ventolin with them for the event.

If you would like your child to participate, please complete the permission slip below and hand to your classroom
teacher by Monday, 16'" December.

Yours sincerely,

Susie Thomas Cathy Wilton
Event Coordinator Principal

School Fun Day - Permission to Participate 2024

| give permission for my child of class to participate in the

Colour Fun Run on Wednesday 18th December 2024. | understand that my child needs to bring a change of clothes

(swimwear, a t-shirt and towel) to participate in the event.

Parent/Guardian signature: Date:







